
Manuia le aso, Talofa lava


What an excellent day we had for cross country!! It was wonderful to see our tamariki participate with such 
enthusiasm to complete the cross country. It was also terrific to see a large number of whānau come along to 
support our tamariki - it was great to see you all. The following top five Year 5/6 place getters will represent our 
school at the inter-school cross country next Tuesday in Ashhurst:


Year 2/3/4 Results:


1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th

Year 6 Girls Keanah Ako.4 Josephine Ako.4 Lylah Ako.4 Tahtiyana Ako.3 Eva Ako.1

Year 6 Boys Jai Ako.16 Eli Ako.3 Rise Ako.4 Memphis Ako.1 Liam Ako.4

Year 5 Girls Isis Ako.15 Ryder Ako.3 Ghala Ako.3 Emily Ako.2 Mahana Ako.16

Year 5 Boys Noah Ako.3 Dominic Ako.1 Zeke Ako.3 Daniel Ako.2 Te Mairerangi 
Ako.15

1st 2nd 3rd

Year 2 Boys Oscar Ako.6 Ashton Ako.6 Iraia Ako.17

Year 2 Girls Amelia Ako.6 Te Aewa Ako.17 Aria Ako.18

Year 3 Boys Darius Ako.9 Kingston Ako.17 Amias Ako.18

Year 3 Girls Lillie Ako.5 Kaya Ako.18 Anaya Ako.18

Year 4 Boys Beau Ako.7 Nathan Ako.7 Leon Ako.7

Year 4 Girls Zara Ako.7 Izabelle Ako.9 Ivy Ako.7
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Communication

Thank you to all of the whānau who completed our Communication 
survey. Congratulations to Melissa Higson who won the $50 Countdown 
voucher. 


Staffing 

Mrs Cheer has indicated to us that after 21 enjoyable and rewarding 
years at Central Normal School, it is now time for her to move on. Our 
school would like to thank her for her caring and dedicated teaching 
service over this long period of time and wish her all the best for her 
future. Mrs Cheer says she enjoyed teaching all the students, but 
particularly enjoyed teaching her visual arts programme across the 
school over the past 2 years. Mrs Cheer would like to thank all the staff, 
students and parents who she has been involved with and wish them 
and the school all the very best for the future. For Mrs Cheer, it has been 
a pleasure. 


Te Arawaru Haerenga

Yesterday, Te Arawaru had a great trip visiting Te Marae o Hine and Te 
Manawa. The purpose of their haerenga was to learn about Rangitāne as 
mana whenua of Te Papaioea. Their learning also focused on technology 
in “the olden days” and how school used to be for our ancestors. 


Samoan Language Week

This week, we have been practising different Samoan phrases to 
celebrate Samoan Language Week. Here are some phrases for you to try 
at home:

Talofa Lava - Hello

Tōfā - Goodbye

Fa’amolemole - Please

Faāfetai - Thank you

Malie - Sorry


Long Weekend

A reminder - kura is closed tomorrow for Teachers Only Day. On this day 
we will be focusing on curriculum development. School will also be closed 
on Monday 7 June for Queen’s Birthday. Therefore, it is an extra long 
weekend for our Central tamariki. We look forward to seeing you all back 
at kura on Tuesday 8 June. Stay safe over the long weekend. 


From the PTA

Dough Boys Pie orders are due by tomorrow, Friday 4 June. Pies will be 
ready for collection on Wednesday 16 June between 1.00pm - 4.00pm. 
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School Closed TOMORROW and Monday 7 June

School starts back Tuesday 8 June
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